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Proceedings of the Statistical and Social Inquiry
Society of Ireland

ONE HUNDRED AND TWENTY-FIFTH SESSION, 1971/72

DUBLIN MEETINGS

FIRST MEETING

The Society met at Academy House, Dawson Street, on Friday, 29th
October, 1971, the President, Dr, T. J. Beere, in the chair.

Mr. E. W. Henry read a paper entitled * Estimation of Capital Stock
in Irish Industry 1953 to 1968.”

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr, C. W, Jefferson and
seconded by Mr. E. J. Gray. The foliwing also spoke: Dr. E. Clarke,
Dr. R. C. Geary and Dr, R. O’Connor.

SECOND MEETING

The Society met at Academy House, Dawson Street, on Friday, 10th
December, 1971, the President, Dr. T. J. Beere, in the chair.

Mr. J. F. Knaggs and Mr. T, Keane read a paper entitled * Population
Projections.”

The vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. B. Walsh and seconded by
Mr. W. Hyland. The following also spoke: Mr. Walter Kirwan, Dr. R.
C. Geary, Mr, W. Jessop, Mr. Markham, Dr. Harte, Mr. W. Honohan,
Mr. R. Curran, Dr. G. Fitzgerald and the President.

THIRD MEETING

The Society met at Academy House, Dawson Street, on Friday, 28th
January, 1972, the President, Dr, T. J. Beere, in the chair.

Dr. Dermot McAleese read a paper entitled * Capital Inflows and
Direct Foreign Investment in Ireland 1952 to 1970.”

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. John Lynch and seconded
by Mr. J. Ryan. The following also spoke: Dr, B. Menton, Mr. J, B.
Broderick, Mr. John Martin, Mr. T, Hoare, Mr. P, Geary, Mr, I.
Bristow, Dr. Brendan Walsh and the Chairman.

FOURTH MEETING

The Society met met at Academy House, Dawson Street. on Friday,
3rd March, 1972, the President, Dr. T. J. Beere, in the chair.

A symposium was held on the “ Interim Report on Equal Pay of the
Commission on the Status of Women.”
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Those contributing were: Senator Evelyn Owens, Mr. P, Geary,
Dr, B. Walsh and Mr., John Gogarty, The following also spoke:
Professor M. Fogarty, Mr, C. Mulvey, Miss D. Kelly, Mr. P. Neary, Miss
McDermott and Miss Sheila Morgan. :

FIFTH MEETING

The Society met at Academy House, Dawson Street, on Frday, 12th
May, 1972, the President, Dr. T. J, Beere, in the chair.

Mr. John Heavey read a paper entitled: * The Farm Management
Survey 1966 to 1969.”

The vote of thanks was proposed by Mr. F. A. Embleton and
seconded by Mr., P. McCann. The following also spoke: Mr. J.
Connolly, Dr. E, A. Attwood, Dr. R. O’Connor and the Chairman.



